
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 25th February 2022  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a wonderful week at St Gregory’s and we hope 

you all had an enjoyable half term.  
 

This week, the children (and staff) thoroughly enjoyed the Two’s 

Day Tuesday Challenge. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed coins for this. Initial figures indicate that we have 

raised around £200 for the PTFA, just from our 2ps, 20ps and £2. 

What a great achievement! Thank you too, to all our families 

who have booked for the discos on Tuesday – we know the 

children will really enjoy these. Booking has now closed for this 

event. In the coming weeks, we will also share information about 

the PTFA’s Mothers’ Day Gift Room.  
 

Booking has gone live on ParentMail for Parents’ Evening.  Thank 

you to parents who have already booked. Parents and carers 

should book an appointment to meet with their child’s Class 

Teacher by Tuesday 1st March. If you have any problems with 

this, please speak to Mrs Bech in the School Office in the first 

instance. 
 

Next week, we look ahead to marking the beginning of Lent on 

Wednesday. Fr David will visit to celebrate Mass and we will have 

Lenten Prayer Stations in the Emmaus Room each Wednesday 

this term. We will also enjoy World Book Day on Thursday.  
 

Enjoy the weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lent Term 
 

Term ends: Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Half Term: Monday 30th May 2022-

Friday 3rd June 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 6th June 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Thursday 21st July 2022  
 

(Please note this revised day, 

which takes into account the extra 

day given for the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee) 
 

Find the full calendar here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2021-22 

 

Frozen Kingdom  

 

Highest Value: 

4 St Faustina (£28.51) 

Longest Line: 

2 St Andrew (16.6m) 

Total Number of Coins: 

R St Brigid (603) 

Straightest Line: 

1 St Patrick 

Dates for your Diary Two’s Day Tuesday Winners 

Our Year 6 pupils enjoyed a virtually taught session from the 

Polar Museum on Thursday. This was run by a member of the 

museum education staff.  

 

‘The museum taught us about the necessary items for survival in 

the polar regions. We were asked to use our imaginations (in the 

role of the explorer) to put ourselves in their shoes. This linked 

really well with our topic: Frozen Kingdom because it gave us the 

opportunity to consider the joys and difficulties explorers would 

experience on their polar expeditions.  

 

We are really grateful to Naomi, from the Polar Museum in 

Cambridge, for giving us her time to share her wealth of 

experience with us.’  

 

Nhyira Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

Tuesday 1st March: PTFA School Disco 

Wednesday 2nd March: Ash Wednesday 

Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day 

Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th March: 

Parents’ Evening (book via ParentMail) 

Tuesday 15th March: Lent Reflection, 

Northampton Cathedral 

Wednesday 23rd March: Class Photos 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

